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10th November, 2022 

To,  

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400-001 

 

Ref: Scrip Code No 503816 

 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Un-audited Financial Results for the quarter and half year ended 30th September, 2022 as 

per SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 and Regulation 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that the Board of Directors of the 

Company at their meeting held on 10th November, 2022, inter-alia approved Unaudited Financial 

Results for the quarter and half year ended 30th September, 2022. The copy of the results along with 

limited review report is enclosed. 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

For SWADESHI POLYTEX LIMITED 

 

 

Anuradha Sharma 

Company Secretary 
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Notes:

1

2

3

4

5

Sd/-

Gaurav Swarup

Chairman

DIN: 00374298

Date: 10.11.2022

By order of the Board

In Line with the provisions of Ind 108 ' Operating Segments' as notifed under the Companies (IndAS) Rules 2015 

and as provided in Section 133 of the Companies Act, 2013, the operations of the company fall under the head " Real 

Estate", which is considered to be the only reportable segment by the Management.

The above results were reviewed by the Audit Committee and approved by the Board of Directors in their meeting 

held on 10th November, 2022

Figures for the previous periods have been regrouped / reclassified / restated wherever necessary in order to make 

them comparable with figures for the period ended Sept 30, 2022

Authorities at UPSIDA have temporarily withheld permission to transfer the Leasehold Rights in plots on account of 

pending development work in the area. The matter has been taken up with the concerned and it is expected that the 

same will be resumed shortly.

The CEO & CFO certificate in respect of above results in terms of Regulation 33 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 

2015 has been placed before the Board of Directors. 
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